Mr. Shuzo Ikeno P. O. Box 631 Kailua, Kona, Hawaii

Dear Mr. Ikeno:

The petitions by Shuzo Ikeno, Sanji Ikeno and Masaichi Kimoto (A70-252) and Shuzo Ikeno (A70-262) to amend the land use district boundaries from an Agricultural District to an Urban District for approximately 15.01 acres at Keopuka, South Kona, Hawaii, identifiable by Tax Map Key 8-1-06: 51, 61 and 2, were denied by the Land Use Commission at its meeting on January 8, 1971.

Prior to taking action on these petitions, the enclosed staff memorandum was presented to the Commission.

Should you desire any further information, or have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

RAMON DURAN Executive Officer

Encl.

cc: Hawaii Planning Commission